LAW Race this weekend: Following an email from ABERWRACH Port <aberwrach@finistere.cci.fr> yesterday there is an amendment to the SI's.

4.3 Vessels of any nationality sailing from and to the L’Aber Wrac’h must fill in a French Border Control Form attached to this email or found at https://plaisancehautfinistere.bzh/wpcontent/uploads/2023/07/Formulaire-Douanes.docx 
and email it to bse-brest@douane.finances.gouv.fr 
not aberwrach@finistere.cci.fr 

  4.1 It is each skipper’s responsibility to comply with all current customs regulations. Helford River Sailing Club will not be sending any information to French customs.
